

**NR\_key\_name:** 8A03E3C40AD5E8F9852565F30069F5AB  
**SendTo:** CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:** CN=Kevin Tiernan/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Laura Denk/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 04/27/1998  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 3:20:06 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 04/27/1998  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 3:17:22 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Potential May trip to DC

It would be useful to the FBI team. And, just as important, it would be useful to all of us to see you. Plus, we have to observe and make note of the additional greenery on Hain's Point at least once each month, so I don't really consider the trip to be optional. I will pass the news on to Jeremy today and ask him what he thinks. Hope your reunion with Finn was excellent! To: Laura, Kevincc: From: Joseph Freeman/ARRB  
Date: 04/27/98 02:03:32 PM Subject: Potential May trip to DC  
Have spoken w/Carolyn (overall permission) and Todd (Finn-coverage issue) and both are OK with a potential DC-Review Board/Ligonier-family trip in late May when Carolyn is in Atlanta for the IDSA's annual trade show. The only condition is that I leave after Carolyn leaves and get back before Carolyn gets back. She departs on Monday, Memorial Day (the 25th) and doesn't get back to Phoenix until the following Sunday, May 31st. This means I could theoretically work Tuesday through Friday of that week. I would use the TWA free ticket and (because the govt. wouldn't be paying for my ticket) could wave the per diem, if that would be helpful. The Board, in return, would have to put me up. If you think this would be worth attempting, from the FBI Team's point of view, then let me know and advise how you suggest I proceed. I'd be happy to e-mail Jeremy myself w/the offer, or to let you do it if you think that's more appropriate. The only catch in the above scenario is that I can't make reservations w/my free TWA ticket until 7 days before the flight, so the possibility exists that no flights will be available, or that the flights available will constrain/restrict my travel schedule and the number of days I can work. So we might all agree with this plan and it could still fall through. Let me know, at your leisure, what you think. Hope all is well. Bob is in Korea and will come back with a life-partner. Wild. Who'd have thunk it?? The sheer unpredictability of Life (or the potential for unpredictability) is awe-inducing. As the Reverend Jesse would say: keep hope alive.

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**